
09-18-18 KLAS Users’ Group Officers’ Meeting Notes 

Attendees: 

Craig Hayward, North Carolina LBPH, President 

Chandra Thornton, Palm Beach County Library Talking Books, Vice President 

Erin Pawlus, Arizona Talking Book Library, Secretary 

Andrea Callicutt, Keystone Systems 

 

KLAS Users’ Conference 2019 Planning 

Contracts have been signed and the hotel and reception locations are now official.  
More information is now available on the KLAS Users’ website, including the link 
to book a room at the Holiday Inn Palm Beach Airport. 

The officers agreed on registration dates, which will be added to the website within the 
next few days. 

Invitations will be extended to previous committee members to participate in the 
Program and Logistics Committees.  People who expressed an interest in the 
follow-up survey will also be contacted.  Depending on the response, a general 
call may be sent out by e-mail shortly thereafter.      

 

KLAS UC Feedback Survey  

The officers reviewed comments from the 2018 conference survey and more recent 
follow-up survey.  The comments will be further reviewed by the planning 
committees for the next conference, so they prioritized suggestions made for 
changes to the event.   

 

KLAS Development Advisory Committee (KDAC)  

The next meeting for KDAC will occur on Tuesday, 9/25/18 at 2:30 Eastern.  Erin will 
begin developing an agenda and reach out to committee members for items that 
they would like included. 

 



Officer’s Missive  

Craig let everyone know that his library came through the hurricane without major 
problems, and he will be working on the missive very soon.  He hopes to 
describe some of his experiences with the Scribe so far. 

 

Next Meeting Date 

Call scheduled for 10/16/18 at 2:00 PM Eastern. 

 

 

 

 

 


